RIVERVIEW

SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dear Riverview Parents,

On behalf of the Riverview School District, we extend our warmest wishes to you and
your families for a happy, peaceful, and safe winter break. May this time be filled with
great memories and the company of loved ones. Let's welcome 2024 with optimism for
good times and great happiness.

Please note that all school offices will be closed through Tuesday, January 2nd. Offices
will reopen and we will resume our regular schedule on Wednesday, January 3rd. |
encourage everyone to take this opportunity to rest, relax, and rejuvenate.

We look forward to seeing you in 2024! Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

The Riverview Administration



